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McDaniels Rezone, P-22-6 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health 
(EPCPH) regarding the 40-acre, 4-residential lot project referenced above: 
 
 

• There are no public health issues noted with the proposed rezone noted by El 
Paso County Public Health.  

 

• Each lot developed must have an approved Onsite Wastewater Treatment 
Sysyem (OWTS) Permit issued prior to lot development. All minimum 
horizontal OWTS installation setbacks must be met. 

 

• The 2021 water quality report referenced in the Letter of Intent was not 
included in the submittal; therefore, a finding for sufficiency was not made at 
this time, nor is it required at this point. 
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